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NEW ARTISTIC WEBSITE 
 

The Artistic Roller Sports Committee would like to launch to you their new website with all things 

artistic covered there. 

The address is www.nzartisticrollersports.co.nz 

It is a work in progress so there will be some initial updating going on. So come back again to check 

out what is new. 

Please let us know if there is anything missing from the website that you want us to put up there. 

A big thanks to Rozanna Longville from Lure Creative Design Studio for her work with us in putting 

this all together. 

Enjoy. 

Jane 

NZFRS Artistic Roller Sports Committee Technical Advisor 

 


